
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

February 8, 2024 
 

Hello NOSD Community: 

 

Recently, the NOSD School Board took the required steps to approve the resolutions necessary to 
have an operational referendum question on the ballot for April 2, 2024. The operational referendum 
will be very similar to what was on the ballot last year, but it will be a 4 year non-recurring operational 
referendum instead of 5 years.  Below are links to our referendum webpage and referendum 
Facebook page that have been developed by our team: 

 

Referendum Webpage - Operational Referendum April 2024 

 

Referendum Facebook Page - Northern Ozaukee School Referendum 2024 

 

The webpage provides many great resources including an introduction video, referendum flipbook of 
key facts, and frequently asked questions.  Additionally, our referendum webpage and referendum 
Facebook page will be updated frequently with quick facts, FAQ’s, and videos explaining the 
referendum. The focus of the messaging for this referendum will be centered around one-on-one and 
small group meetings to make sure voters in our district boundaries are well-informed with the facts. 
Please take 10-15 minutes to review these key resources so that all community members can be well 
informed. Every discussion that we have with residents in our district boundaries is important and will 
be key to the outcome of this referendum.  

 

Thank you for taking the time to review this information and for staying engaged in the months ahead 
as this referendum is very important for our students, staff, and community in the Northern Ozaukee 
School District. If you have any questions or would like to set-up an individual or small group meeting, 
please feel free to reach out to either of us. 

 

 

Sincerely,                                         

                                                                                                                                                     

David Karrels        Joshua McDaniel, CPA 

Superintendent of Schools     Director of Business Services 

Northern Ozaukee School District    Northern Ozaukee School District 
dkarrels@nosd.edu      jmcdaniel@nosd.edu 

262-692-2489 ext. 402      262-692-2489 ext. 407 
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The Northern Ozaukee School District does not discriminate on the basis of sex, race, color, national origin, ancestry, creed, religion, age, pregnancy, marital/parental status, sexual 

orientation, or physical, mental, emotional or learning disability in its programs and activities and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth group.  
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